
Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School 
Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School 

(Matthew 7:24-27 : The Wise and Foolish Builders ) 
Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy 

NEWSLETTER 37—Friday 4th July 2025 

Hedgehogs -  Had a great class trip to Bedgebury. We were surrounded by 100’s 
of little frogs. It was an amazing experience. The children spotted many habitats 
on our walk around.  
 
Foxes -  Have been working very hard this week completing some reading, 
writing and maths tasks. The children have shown great resilience - well done! 
 
Squirrels -    Enjoyed their walk around Leeds Castle as part of the fieldwork and 

science activities.  

Badgers—  I hope the Y6s all had a good transition week or 

days. I know they are all very much looking forward to the 

camp out tonight. The Year 5s have been looking at what 

they would like to achieve in their final year at L&B.  

ASC—   have enjoyed building dens and playing twister 

this week  

Please colour in a star each time your child reads with 
you at home or you share a book together. In Years 3 - 
6 please add in a new word which you have discussed 
the meaning of.  The Rocket Reader slips will be col-
lected in on Monday 14th July by the Class Teachers. 
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This week we have been preparing the children for transition to a new 

class or a new year group. 

Although it can seem scary - change can be good too! 



 

 
Christian Vision and Values 

Hedgehogs— Michael (Respect) and Linnie (Respect) 

Foxes—  Storm (Resilience) 

Squirrels— Patsy (Respect) 

Badgers — Oliver L (Empathy & Respect) and Bert—
Empathy, Resilience & Respect) 

PROUD awards 

 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem 
and confidence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for 
each letter of the word PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put 
these on their bags or on their school jumpers. 

This week’s PROUD winners are: Mattie, Jacob, Harry and Evie 

A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs— Sidney 

Foxes— Isabel 

Squirrels— Princeton 

Badgers—  Oliver L 



Future Dates: 

Tuesday 8th July—Year 5 trip to Bough Beech Reservoir 

Monday 14th July—Holi run for all children and adults who would 
like to join in from 2pm 

Tuesday 15th July—KS2 Production “Bombs and Blackberries” at 
the village hall 2pm  

Thursday 17th July—KS2 Production “Bombs and Blackberries” at the village hall 
6pm 

Tuesday 22nd July—Year 6 Leavers Service in the church @ 9am  - all are wel-
come 

Tuesday 22nd July—End of Term 6 

Wednesday 3rd September—Start of Term 1 

Monday 15th September—Flu Vaccines—information to follow 

Wednesday 24th September—individual and sibling 
photos 

Friday 17th October—End of Term 1 

Monday 27th October—Start of Term 2 

 

All Parents / Carers are welcome to join us at the church on a Friday at 8:50 
for celebration worship. 

 

Mrs Randall has worked at L&B since 
January 2022 covering PPA in differ-

ent classes and the last couple of 
years in Hedgehogs on a Thursday.  

Mrs Randall will be leaving L&B at the 
end of term on July 22nd. I would like 

to say a big thank you to Mrs Randall 
for her hard work and support for all 

the pupils. Also to her support in the Aspire swimming programme 
and teaching all year groups. I wish her the best of luck in her on-

ward journey.  


